THE CANWOOD CURLING CLUB WANTS TO HEAR 
FROM YOU……

THE ESTIMATED VALUE TO REBUILD THE CURLING RINK IS APPROXIMATELY $1,000,000.00.
THE GRANT FOR THE CURLING RINK HAS BEEN APPROVED IN THE AMOUNT OF $330,000.00.
AS A COMMUNITY, WE WOULD NEED TO RAISE APPROXIMATELY $670,000.00.
PRIOR TO CLOSING, THE CLUB WAS OPERATING 1 NIGHT A WEEK WITH 2 BONSPIELS.

PLEASE FILL OUT THIS SMALL SURVEY ON THE BACKSIDE OF THIS PAGE…..

OVER
ARE YOU IN FAVOUR OF REBUILDING THE CURLING RINK?
YES         NO
ARE YOU WILLING/ABLE TO DONATE MONETARILY?
YES        NO

ARE YOU WILLING TO HELP WITH FUNDRAISING?
YES       NO

WOULD YOU COMMIT TO CURLING IF A NEW BUILDING WAS IN PLACE?
YES    NO

PLEASE DROP SURVEY OFF IN THE LOBBY OF THE VILLAGE OFFICE BY THURSDAY JANUARY 27/2022.

COMMENTS?

